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From: guillermo rosales
To: Zoning Inquiries
Subject: Special exception for an elementary school
Date: Friday, May 9, 2025 5:50:56 PM

Daniel Perez has requested a special exception for an elementary school at 3301 NW 5 ter
Pompano Beach. We do not agree on having an elementary school at 3301 NW 5th Ter
because it will be a lot of traffic congestion on our way to work and our way back home. It is a
very small street. 

Mercedes and Ernesto Rosales 
From 3201 NW 4th terrace # 44 Pompano Beach Fl
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